
 

 

 

 

Rural Industrial Improvement Property Tax Exemption Renewal 

SB 138 / HB 2062 

 

 

The Rural Industrial Improvement Property Tax Exemption is another economic 
development tool which encourages industrial improvement and investments in 
rural Oregon, creating new jobs and helping to provide a sustainable economy.  

 

Klamath County Economic Development Association (KCEDA) supports giving local 
government the tools to encourage economic growth in rural Oregon. Agriculture 
is a significant economic contributor to Klamath County and implementation of 
the renewal of this property tax exemption program will continue to support this 
portion of our economic development. 

 

KCEDA supports this Rural Industrial Improvement Property Tax Exemptions and 
encourages legislative renewal through the passage of SB 138 or HB 2062. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


